
 

 

DFRC Blue-Gold All*Star Football Game 

As you’ve heard, our students, staff and families really showed their support for this awesome 
organization by raising over $2,700!! .  
 
If you and your family/friends are interested in volunteering at The Game, please sign up here: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080445aaad2fa31-bluegold   
 
More information about this foundation can be found on their website www.dfrc.org.  
 

Fire Drill 

Today was a beautiful day to hold our final fire drill for the school year. The students enjoyed the 
additional few minutes outside this morning.   
 

 
Message from our PTA - Lots going on! 

Congratulations to our NEW OFFICERS: 
 

 
President - Lisa Leech 
PTA Vice President - Vacancy 
Secretary - Stephanie Mohr 
Treasurer - Craig Corbin 
Director of School Support - Jacci Carr 
Director of Student Services - Karma Pace 
Director of Fundraising - Kristen Derasmo 
Membership Chair - Danielle Lalite 
 
Now that the Board has been elected, the PTA is looking for volunteers to “Chair’ various 
events. If you are interested in any of the following, please contact the PTA at 
LHEpta@gmail.com. 
 
Now Open:  
Advocacy Chairperson 
Book Fair Chairperson 
Field Day Chairperson (s) 
5th Grade Activities Chairperson(s) 
Laps for Lindy Chairperson (s) 
Reflections Chairperson (s) 
Teacher Appreciation Chair 
 

Soccer Shots Summer Program 

(attached) 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080445aaad2fa31-bluegold
http://www.dfrc.org/
mailto:LHEpta@gmail.com


Yearbooks 

There is still time left to purchase yearbooks ($25). Please follow the directions: 
1. Go to www.treering.com/validate 
2. Enter our Linden Hill passcode: 1015359273644943 

 

Important Dates: 

June 11th- 5th Grade Move Up celebration, 10:30am 

June 12th - Last student day, Early Dismissal @ 1:10 p.m. 
August 22 - Welcome Back to School Meet & Greet, 4:30-6:30pm 

 Food trucks will be on-site for dinner/snacks 
 Feel free to bring your classroom supplies to this event (less to carry on the first 

day) 
 Come ready to join our PTA 
 Bring foldable chairs, blankets or towels to have a picnic on the playground 

 

2019-2020 Classroom Supply Wish List 

Attached is the updated wish list by grade level. Specific requests for additional items 
may be made by individual teachers at the Welcome Back to School event on Thursday, 
August 22 from 4:30-6:30pm. 2019-2020 Classroom Supply Wish List 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GwwVuPxILjgOOBiFTR52NrJNJSG3tt-vPkS9Cjz8C6Q/edit?usp=sharing

